

PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 29th of November 2020



Dear Parents,

Last week the children continued learning about Humpty their Dumpty. The children have been busy using playdough to make Humpty Dumpty and have been carrying out science experiments about gravity.. They have had fun beginning to learn the new poetry basket poem "Fallen apples" and have been practising it lots in class. In PE the children have had lots of fun taking part in an egg and spoon race which has helped to develop their gross motor skills. Next week the children will be learning about Incy Wincy Spider, another nursery rhyme.

Enjoy the weekend!





MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

The children will be taking part in a winter workshop on the 13th and 14th December, please check class dojo for information. The school will be celebrating Qatar National Day on the 16th and 17th December and information will be shared with you soon.



What other nursery rhymes can you read at home? Can you decide which one is your favourite?





PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 29th of November 2020



Library Books – As we are reaching the end of term 1, we will start collecting library books to check our data and resources, therefore please make sure library books are returned with your child on their library day.







PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 29th of November 2020

Photos of the Week







